
 Jan_Feb_March_April_2022_Audio_Club_Minutes.docx 

Thomas Horner Page 1 3/13/22 

In the first four months of 2022, the club had these activities: 
 
On January 30, we had the club’s Winter Luncheon at the Hickory House restaurant.  This was well 
attended (about 40 members and significant others). Tom Horner (secretary) again had a bunch of CDs in 
boxes that everyone in attendance was welcome to take as many as they wanted. These CDs are from 
the collection of Phil Muse, our local classical music reviewer, and these CD “giveaways” will continue for 
several more meetings since Phil has given Tom hundreds of CD’s (and SACD’s) to hand out to club 
members. 
 
On February 13, the members had a general discussion Zoom meeting since our presenter that was 
scheduled for that day (Jim Smith) had to cancel due to illness.  This secretary was hosting a Super Bowl 
party that day, so was unable to attend that meeting. 
 
On March 13, Jim Smith of “Get Better Sound” fame presented at the Dunwoody North Driving Club 
clubhouse, starting at 2 pm and ending around 5 pm. This secretary was out of town that day, so was 
unable to attend that meeting. From comments posted by members, it was an excellent presentation. 
 
On April 2, the Audio Company in Marietta hosted the club and others at their shop for a presentation by 
Greg Weaver, notable audio and music commentator, writer, reviewer, and YouTube host. This meeting 
started at 2 pm. Greg presented the Von Schweikert Ultra 7 speakers. He played multiple cuts from 
various (vinyl) albums for us to hear what these speakers could do.  There were about 50 plus folks in 
attendance, some not from the Audio Club (guests of the shop owners).  
  
 
Minutes written by Thomas Horner, Secretary, Atlanta Audio Club. 
 


